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Our Mission: Giving Academic and Vocational Scholarships that Change Lives. 

                                                      As the holiday season winds down, I hope that all of you had a joyous time and celebrated 

          ringing in the new year surrounded by good company.  I know I did!  And just as fast as the ball 
          dropped in Times Square, I was planning our path for the new year.   As most of us make a resolution  
          for the new year, the Foundation makes goals for itself.  Our biggest goal (resolution) we have set 
          out to do is raise $150,000.00 this coming year.   We need everyone’s help to meet our goal and 
          continue giving out scholarships that change lives.  ~Katie 

Message from our Director: 

Help Support the  

Peter Sategna  

Educational Foundation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When: Monday, March 11, 2013 

Where: Straw Hat Pizza  

1653 Industrial Parkway, Hayward, 
CA 

Time: 5:00 p.m.—10:00 p.m.  

Mention to staff that you are there 
for the fundraiser and 20% of ALL 
purchases will go to supporting the 
Peter Sategna Educational Founda-
tion. 

 

Thank You for  

Helping us Celebrate! 

On Tuesday, January 15, 2013, the Peter 
Sategna Educational Foundation hosted an 
Open House and official Ribbon Cutting 
with the Hayward Chamber of Commerce. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to thank everyone who 
came out that day to join us in that cele-
bration.  Joining us was the City of Hay-
ward Mayor, Michael Sweeney, Council-
men Francisco Zermeno and Mark Salinas.  
Also, thank you to Deborah Cox with As-
semblyman Bill Quirk’s office and Jack Bas-
tida with Senator Corbett’s office.  In addi-
tion to those individuals, we also had join-
ing us from Congressman Swalwell’s office, 
Jake Brymner and Sarah Neagu.  A big 
thank you to the Chamber of Commerce 
staff and Chamber Ambassadors and all 
our friends that helped make that day ex-
citing. 

Featuring Scholarship  

Recipient 

Vishal Kapadia 

Vishal is a 2011 Peter Sategna Educa-
tional Foundation Scholarship Recipient 
from Scholarships, Inc.  Vishal received a 
$5,000.00 scholarship to help with his 
higher educational ambitions.  We re-
cently heard from Vishal and this is 
what he has been up to. 

Vishal is studying Engineering at UC, 
Berkeley, “one of the world’s finest in-
stitutions” according to Vishal.  After 
being introduced to the rigors and cur-
ricula of engineering, he said it was an 
enormous adjustment.  He plans to pur-
sue a career in industry at a major com-
pany. 

Vishal wanted to say thank you for the 
scholarship because without the assis-
tance he received, he would not have 
been able to put as much focus into his 
academic career as he would have liked. 

Keep up the great work!. 

 


